
Attendance 

 
Excellent attendance leads to effective learning and has a significant 
outcome on the life chances of a young person.  As such, The Regis 
School places a very high priority on the good attendance and punctuality 
of all our students. 
 
We strive to provide a welcoming and supportive environment for all 
students and endeavour to work with students and their families to 
ensure students attend regularly and are punctual to both school and 
lessons. 
 

• We regularly monitor attendance and as a parent you can see your child’s attendance using our 

Arbor platform. 

• Students with medical conditions are supported by our School Health Manager. 

• Good attendance is rewarded and celebrated. 

• Students with poor attendance will be contacted daily when absent and may be referred to the 

Senior Attendance Officer. 

• We encourage students to arrive to school on time – gates open at 8:15am and close at 8:23am.  

If a student is late, they will spend tutor time in our late detention and receive a 1-hour 

detention. 

• We invite parents for meetings to discuss attendance working together to improve your child’s 

attendance to school. 

• Our Attendance page on The Regis Website contains our Attendance Policy and other guidelines 

around our attendance expectations and support. 

 
Should you wish to discuss any issues about attendance or may need additional support please contact 
our school Senior Attendance officer,  
Monica Bowen at Monica.Bowen@theregisschool.co.uk or on 01243 872119 DDI. 
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